
  

 

23 June 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Peter   Nylah for some fantastic writing this week 

St Cecilia   Freya for excellent effort with handwriting    

St Lucy   Ellie for impressive running skills 

St Bernadette  Jack for increasing his focus and pace in Maths to complete more 

    work 

St Anthony  Luke for being hardworking all week and focused in all lessons 

St Christopher  Sam for amazing participation during every activity during 

    Kingswood week 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Peter   Alexander for his happy and funny nature 

St Cecilia   Haydn for being such a patient member of the class   

St Lucy   Bea for excellent teamwork and co-operation when making a 

    volcano 

St Bernadette  Beta for her happy and smiley nature which brings joy to the class 

    each day 

St Anthony  Bohanegan for being helpful with class jobs 

St Christopher  Emilia for encouraging her classmates so maturely to take on 

    new challenges during Kingswood week  

   

Well done to you all. 

 

St Christopher’s Residential 

 

Well done to all of St Christopher’s for a fantastic week.  Every one of them achieved so 

much, challenging themselves, working together and supporting each other.  We will soon 

have our photos on TEAMs for parents to view; details of access to follow.  Thank you to 

Mrs Thomas and Mrs Coone for helping make last week so special for the children. 

 

Sports Day : Monday 26 June 2023 

 

Sports Day is to be held on Monday 26 June 2023 from 9.15 am on the field.  All parents 

and grandparents are very welcome to join us on that day.  Hopefully, the weather will be 

kind to us.  A decision will be made at 8.15 am if the weather is too wet or too hot and it  

needs to be postponed.  The reserve date is Monday 3 July 2023 at 9.15 am.  If anybody 

has a gazebo we could borrow for the children to sit under it would be very much  

appreciated.  It needs to be one that can be secured against wind and volunteers to help 

put them up/take them down would be great.  Thank you in anticipation. 

 

The children will wear their P.E. kits to school that day (yellow t-shirt and white shorts).  

The children have hats in school of their house colour but they can also wear plain house 

colour t-shirts if they wish.  The colours are:- 
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Fisher – Green 

Gaffney – Red 

Moore – Blue 

Willson – Yellow 

 

Please make sure that your child has a water bottle and sun cream on. 

 

Kobika Cheerleading Competition 

 

We wish the St Peter’s Panthers all the best in the annual cheerleading competition next 

week on Wednesday 28 June 2023 at Cressex School. 

 

Feast Day : St Peter and St Paul on Thursday 29 June 2023 

 

To celebrate our feast day on 29 June 2023 we will all be joining parishioners at St Peter’s 

church (new one) for 10.00 am Mass.  It would be lovely to see many parents and 

grandparents joining us for Mass on this special day for the school community. 

 

St Bernadette’s and St Lucy’s Class Assembly 

 

All parents and grandparents are welcome to St Bernadette’s and St Lucy’s class assembly 

on Friday 30 June 2023 at 2.30 pm in the school hall. 

 

Transfer Test Information Meeting 

 

There will be an information meeting for St Anthony’s parents regarding the Transfer Test 

on Monday 3 July 2023 at 7.00 pm. 

 

Outdoor Working Party  

 

On Saturday 1 July 2023 between 10.00 am – 2.00 pm we are looking for people from our 

school community to help with some much needed hands on work around our school 

grounds. Tasks include (but are not limited to) repairing raised beds, weeding garden 

areas, repainting playground equipment. Our children love being outdoors and these 

community days are always a brilliant opportunity to work together and make a real 

difference. It is impossible for staff members to complete these tasks by themselves. If you 

are unable to help on the day but would like to help in some way, then donations of 

compost or plants would be greatly received. If you think you can help in any way then 

please contact the office for the attention of Mrs Boyle. 

 

Music Evening : Date for your diary Wednesday 12 July 2023 7.00 pm (TIME TBC) 

 

Next half term we will be holding another Music Evening, an opportunity for our young 

musicians to perform in front of an audience. For now, please speak with your child and 

send Mrs Boyle a message on TEAMS if your child would like to be part of the music 

evening. Every year these concerts showcase a wide range of abilities and skills and it is 

always a wonderful celebration. 

 

Marlow Refugee Action Soft Toy Appeal 

 

Marlow Refugee Action is raising money to support refugees in the UK and overseas by 

running a Soft Toy Tombola Stall at the Marlow Carnival in Higginson Park on Saturday 16 

September 2023.  Please see attached flyer. 

 

Any donations of any size pre-loved teddies and other soft toys that are in nearly new 

condition can be brought into school up until 14 July 2023.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 


